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Comments: I grew up going across that road. I even drove my quad from one end to another several times. We

lived in Pine and have property in Heber. If this road closes, you are opening up the risk of unauthorized roads

being created. People will find a way to get where they are headed. Why would you want more of the forest to be

destroyed when this road has already existed for over 100 yrs. The road is already shut down in the winter, why

shut it down in the summer also? I strongly disagree with this!


